
Comox United Church 

Our Values: Spirituality, Openness, Care for the Common Good, Radical Love 
 

Minister of Pastoral Care and Congregational Life: Wayne Hughes   
    Text or phone: 250 203-7258  care@comoxunitedchurch.com  
Treasurer: treasurer@comoxunitedchurch.com   
Envelope Secretary:  envelopesecretary@comoxunitedchurch.com  
Visit our website: it is updated weekly: www.comoxunitedchurch.com 
Please note: Newsletters are also posted on the Comox United website. 
Announcements should be sent to admin@comoxunitedchurch.com    
               or call 250 339-3966 by 8:00 am Thursday morning. 
If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter please email admin@comoxunitedchurch.com .   

                                                
Friday, Nov. 4, 2022          
           

Sunday, Nov. 6, 2022  
Remembrance Sunday 
Greeters: Marj Adams, Stewart Crerar  
Coffee: Raymond and Margaret Morin 

Service Leader: Rev. Brenda Riley  
Sermon: The Fine Line  

Power Point: Noreen Robertson 

Scripture Reader: Alan Brown 
Scripture: Micah 4:1-5, John 15:9-17  
To read the scripture follow the link below then 
type in the scripture verse http://bible.oremus.org 
 

 
Office Closed Nov. 11 

 
 
Comox United Church worship services are 
available in three ways. 
1)      Attend worship in-person at the church on 
Sundays at 10:00 am. 
2)      Watch live on-line by going to our YouTube 
channel.  Just click on this link at 10:00 am on 
Sunday morning:  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJIaxG_qu
MwagK5WeiQwXPA 
3)      Watch the service at another time from the 
"Virtual Services" page on our website: 
https://www.comoxunitedchurch.com/pages/onlin
e-sunday-services 
 
 

Thank you for the donation of Masks. Lorna 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
UCW Bazaar – Sat. Nov. 5, 2022   9:00 – noon 
Home baking, jams and jellies, books, knitting 
table.  

Tea and refreshments will be served. 
All donations much appreciated.  
Donations can be dropped at the church on 
Friday, Nov. 4, between 1-3.  
Please list ingredients on baked goods.  
FMI call Noreen 890-0204 or Isobel 339-4559.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
If you have been attending Comox United and 
would like to be listed on our Household List  
(a directory of those who are involved with 
Comox United) please contact Lorna 
(admin@comoxunited.com  or 250 339-3966) and 

she will send you the necessary forms.  
Any changes to your contact information?  
 
Please forward these to Lorna by Nov. 10, 2022. 
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Exciting News 

Our new minister, the Rev. Karen Hollis will 
be starting on 3rd January. She is seeking 
secure storage for 2 canoes, one 15 ft, one 
12 ft. and two totes each approximately 2 
1/2 feet square containing her gardening 
equipment. If you are able to help, please 
contact Ken Newman (250-792-
6307; kennewman@shaw.ca). 

Please be on the lookout for housing! 
Our new minister and her husband 
will need housing when they arrive 

in Comox in January. 
Needed: either a house or apartment 

ideally over 900 sq. Ft. 
minimum 2 bedrooms 

okay with dogs (38 lb. border collie) 
$2000 - $2400 monthly rent 

Ideas? Contact Joyce 
ajwagland@hotmail.com 

 

 

Come to Glacier View Lodge on the 2nd Sunday 
A small group goes to Glacier View Lodge on the 
second Sunday of the month from 1:30 to 2:30 
pm to share songs and short readings with the 
residents.  
Carol Jennermann or others play the piano and 
three or four of us help with singing and page 
turning. We have doutangs with songs and 
readings.  
Please will you join this group? We need a few 
more people to take turns with us. 
 Please see Amy Y or phone 250-218-6846 or 

email amyalma65@gmail.com 

 

 

Comox United Church Men's breakfast 
Saturday, November  19 at 9 am 

   Speaker:  Dr. Jonathan 
   Kerr (Comox Medical 
   Doctor and member of 
   the Comox town  
   council) 
   Topic: Dr. Kerr will talk 
   about the Medical  
   Doctor shortage and 
about his efforts to bring more Medical 
Doctors to the Comox Valley.  He will talk 
briefly, also, about issues facing Comox  in 
the next few years. 
Those intending to attend the breakfast need 
to let Scott Agur know that they are 
coming:  this will enable smooth planning for 
food requirements by Chef James. Scott can 
be reached:  agur@shaw.ca    
or 250 871-2027  
The cost is $15.00  
We will need set-up assistance at 8 am and 
clean up assistance at 10 a.m. 
We hope to see you!  Scott Agur 
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Comox UC Website – How To 

This week’s Tip: 
 

1. To read past sermons that have been 

preached at Comox United, go to the 

church website by googling Comox 

United Church. 
      2.   From the menu at the top of the page, 

click on Sermons. 

       3.   Scroll down to a reflection you’d like to 

read. 

      4.   Enjoy! 

 

 

Questions?  Comments?  Concerns? 
Submissions? Photos? 

NB:  This is YOUR website!  If you’d like to 

add any articles or photos to this or any page, 

please email Joyce Wagland at  

websiteadmin@comoxunitedchurch.com  or 

phone 250-207-5650. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

 
 

2022 Fundraising Event 
Tuesday, Nov. 15, 2022   
At 4 Quarters in Cumberland  
Seatings at 5pm and 7 pm 
Full Indian sit down dinner $40 per ticket  
Tickets available at Blue Heron Books, Comox 
and Laughing Oyster Books, Courtenay or 
prepay and have you tickets held at the door 
For pre- payment options or more information, 
contact Heather 250 338 2181  
 
Supported by the CxU Social Justice ctte. 
 
 

 
 
© Shaw Media Inc. 2015  
 
 
 

Knox 17th "Perfect Gift" 
 Christmas Craft Fair 

Knox United Church, 345 Pym Street, 
Parksville, 

Saturday, November 19, 2022 

9:30am – 3:30pm 

Ph: 250-248-3927 

 
 
 

 Dear Church Family,    
 

This is FIESTA’S 30th year! 
Volunteers needed  

 
Who would have imagined 33 years ago when 
we started selling fair trade products in our 
Fellowship Hall   that FIESTA would become 
such a force for good!   
It has been in 7 towns on the Island during the 
30 years since we moved out of  Comox United.  
The fine folks at Comox United have played a 
major role in FIESTA’S success and 
longevity.  FIESTA happens because of 
volunteers   and I am again asking for your 
help.  We need people on Friday the 18th to help 
with set up from 10 am to 8pm and on Sat. and 
Sunday     from 9am to 4pm.  If you could give 
us 2 or 3 hours FIESTA will again do its 
magic!  Please email 
Dave   kye_bay@shaw.ca   or phone  250 339-

4975  or 250 218-3168.   Thanks! 
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